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Robert Ryder <rjryde@sbcglobal.net>
Monday, February 15, 2010 3:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

Limiting current limits of 100:1 to 10: l would prevent me from making a living. I would be forced to
take my money out of the United States. I believe many others would do the same. Please do not pass
this. RIN 3038-AC61.

Thank you,

Bob Ryder


